
 

 

 

18 September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in our advertisement for a Headteacher of our new build, all-through, Bohunt School in  

Horsham. This is an exciting time to be joining the Bohunt Education Trust (BET), which currently comprises  

six secondary schools: Bohunt School and Sixth Form in Liphook, Priory School in Southsea, Bohunt  

School Worthing, Bohunt School Wokingham, The Petersfield School and Costello School in Basingstoke.  

The Trust also has leading membership of a single Academy Trust, City Academy in Norwich. 

 

Horsham will be our first “all-through” school and we welcome applications from Primary or Secondary  

specialists.  The school is scheduled to open in September 2019 and students will move from fantastic  

temporary provision into new state-of-the-art buildings by September 2020.  This post represents an  

educational blank canvas as your appointment is the first; your initial foci will include recruiting staff to the  

new school.  

 

In September 2019 the school will open to year 7 pupils only.  You will have the opportunity to establish the  

culture, ethos and expectations for all members of the school community. If you are passionate about  

learning, confident you can meet the challenges of building and leading a new school beyond outstanding –  

including recruiting new pupils and staff in a competitive market - then I would encourage and welcome  

your application. 

 

Should you wish to discuss the post informally with me - please contact Polly Sharpe - by phoning  

01428 72424 ext 201 or via e-mail: psharpe@bohunt.hants.sch.uk.  We would also encourage you to  

visit other Bohunt Schools and Polly can assist in organising these visits. 

 

With very best wishes 

 
Neil Strowger 

Headteacher Bohunt School and CEO Bohunt Education Trust 

 

mailto:psharpe@bohunt.hants.sch.uk.

